GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
MINISTRY OF SHIPPING, ROAD TRANSPORT & HIGHWAYS
(DEPARTMENT OF ROAD TRANSPORT & HIGHWAYYS)

1, Parliament Street,
Transport Bhavan,
New Delhi — 110 001

No. NH-12018/7/2007/Ar.P/NH-10 New Delhi, the 26™ Oct, 2007
To

The Chief Engineer (E/Z),

Public Works Department,

Arunachal Pradesh,

Itanagar.

Sub: Revised estimate of works from 44/0 to 56/485 of NH-153.

Sir,

Please refer to your letter No. CEAP(EZ)/WTC-10/MOST-NH/2006-07/1542-
44 dated 30.08.2007 submitting therewith four revised estimates amounting to Rs.
2364.21 lakh against original sanction of Rs. 1842.13 lakh for various works between km
44/0 to 56/485 of NH-153.

2. The stretch of NH-153 falling in Arunachal Pradesh has been included in
modified Phase-’A’ of SARDP-NE for improvement to 2 lane standard. Therefore,
proper estimates for the improvement of entire 32km length of NH-153 to two lane
standard may be submitted to the Ministry for consideration under SARDP-NE.
The revised estimates are retuned herewith unapproved. It is requested that the
above works as per original sanction may be got completed by March, 2008.

Yours faithfully,
?

(Rananjay Singh)
Executive Engineer
For Director General (Road Development) & Special Secretary

Copy to
1.  Superintending Engineer, PWD, Jairampur for immediate necessary action.
2.  Executive Engineer, PWD, Jairampur for immediate necessary action.



